26.01.2023: xəbər

A Memorandum Signed between Khazar University and Education Student Loan Fund

On January 24, 2023, a memorandum was signed between Khazar University and the Education Student Loan Fund.

Rector of Khazar University Irada Khalilova, Vice-Rector for Academic Affairs Mahammad Nuriyev, Head of Admission Department Lamiya Khalilova participated in the event. Chairman of the Board of Education Student Loan Fund Araz Pashayev, Head of the Department of Work with Educational Institutions Turane Karimova, Leading Specialist of the Department of Work with Educational Institutions Aghca Mammadova, Human Resources Specialist Fatima Abdullayeva.

Representatives of the ESL fund provided information about the loans offered by the fund to students, application rules, and payment terms.

Possible cooperation between Khazar University and Education Student Loan Fund was discussed at the meeting.

Xəzər Universiteti ilə Təhsil Tələbə Krediti Fondu arasında memorandum imzalanmışdır

2023-cü il yanvarın 24-də Xəzər Universiteti və Təhsil Tələbə Krediti Fondu arasında memorandum imzalanmışdır.

Tədbirdə Xəzər Universitetinin rektoru İradə Xəlilova, Tədris işləri üzrə prorektor Məhəmməd Nuriyev, Qəbul şöbəsinin müdiri Lamiyə Xəlilova, Təhsil Tələbə Krediti Fondunun İdarə Heyətinin sədri Araz Paşayev, Təhsil Müəssisələri ilə İş şöbəsinin müdiri Turanə Kərimova, Təhsil Müəssisələri ilə İş şöbəsinin aparıcı mütəxəssisi Ağca Məmmədova, İnsan Resursları üzrə mütəxəssis Fatimə Abdullayeva iştirak etmişlər.

TTK fondunun nümayəndələri fondun tələbələrə təklif etdiyi kreditlər, müraciət qaydaları, ödəmə şərtləri haqqında məlumat vermişdir.

Görüşdə Xəzər Universiteti və Təhsil Tələbə Krediti Fondu arasında mümkün əməkdaşlıqlar müzakirə olunmuşdur.













